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In an effort to support the goals identified by MPS as essential to the accomplishment of the MPS Vision and 
Mission, the President’s activities from November 2021 included the following: 

ACADEMIC ACHIEVEMENT 

• Met with Superintendent regarding concerns at high schools 

• Attended the Middle and High School equity work group meeting 

EFFECTIVE AND EFFICIENT OPERATIONS 

• Met with Dr. Posley and Sean Kane 

• Milwaukee leadership table – Milwaukee Succeeds 

• Briefing with Superintendent regarding State report card and Staff and Student Recognition 

STUDENT, FAMILY, AND COMMUNITY ENGAGEMENT 

• Met with the planning team regarding MKE desegregation 

• Met with staff regarding Green Playgrounds 

• Met with MTEA Vice president 

• Met with head of Common Ground and ASC 


